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Please do not pass this bill.  It is one more step to remove control of schools from 

parents and local communities.  You seem to want to the ODE to control our 

children's education.  This is a step toward communism.  Do you think parents aren't 

capable of making decisions about their children's education. Passing this bill will 

result in more students being pulled from public schools to be home-schooled or 

enrolled in private schools.  What's your next step?  Making home schooling illegal?  

Making private schools illegal?  You are taking lessons from Stalin and Chairman 

Mao. 


